
                                                                                                                                   

Sector – 18 A, Dwarka, New Delhi – 110075                                                                                 www.SachdevaGlobal.in 

Monday, 19 November 2018 
Circular No.:-SGS/Admn./044/2018-19 
Classes :- Buds to IX & XI 
 
Subject: “Spread the warmth-Joy of Giving” (Social Initiative) 
 
Dear Parent 

In our continued endeavor to sensitize students towards relevant social issues and to engage and involve 
them in meaningful activities, our school, in association with HT PACE, is pleased to announce ‘Spread the 
warmth- the Joy of Giving’- a woolen collection drive. Motivated by your continuous, generous and 
selfless support we have been successful in reaching out and helping many underprivileged and needy.  

This year too, winter is setting in and this is a crucial time for extending help. As the weather is becoming 
progressively harsh and difficult, you are requested to participate in this noble drive and donate woolen 
clothing.  

Looking forward to a generous contribution from your end. 

Warm Regards 

 

Sumana Dutta Sarkar 
Head of School 
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